News from the College & Career Center
February 14, 2020
ASVAB March 5th 
 The Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery – the exam given to military recruits to determine career placement will be administered on campus on March 5th. It’s a great tool for students to explore their aptitude for careers, even if they are not going into the military. 
Use our website to find more information and prep for  ASVAB .   
Students must formally register for the ASVAB with Mrs. Walker, by February 21st.  
Updated Scholarship List for February
Take a look at the updated February scholarship list!  Here are just a few I think are worth noting. 
Hawaii Educators Association Scholarship might be of interest to a student who’s parent is a member of HEA . Please drop by for a paper copy or you can download it at:   www.hawaiieducationassociation.org   
Dutch Schuman Paniolo Scholarship is open to Big Island students who have been raised on a ranch. Experience with cattle and horses is required.  Students must request an application via email.  See the Scholarship List (attached) for more details. 
‘O Ka’u Kakou Scholarship is open only to students who live in Ka’u.  Deadline is March 1st.  Please encourage students to apply. 
Swarthmore College Fly-in - An incredible opportunity for current juniors to compete for an all-expense paid visit to Swarthmore College in Philadelphia.  Discover Swarthmore (DS) fly-in program    .   The nomination puts students into a competitive applicant pool. Swarthmore indicates that preference will be given to students from underrepresented groups, students who are the first in their family to attend college, and students from low-income backgrounds or who might not otherwise be able to afford a trip to campus.  Students can request a nomination in the Career Center or Counseling Office.
Career Center Resources
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Career Center is here to support students in all grade levels. Students are welcome to drop by or they can schedule an appointment.  They can usually find the Career Center open on Wednesday and Thursday (and occasionally Friday).  Feel free to drop by anytime the door is open. 

